Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:08 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Ecolodge

This one should be attached to the EconoLodge extension legislation from last week.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

---—--Original Message-—--

From: Linda Gasper <ddtikal21@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 6:40 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Ecolodge

*+* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

I had to pick up my grandson near this facility. | was early do | was able to watch what went on.

| was astonished, by the people coming and going, | was sue there was drug activity.

It's so obvious that this is a bad situation, | was going to call police, but decided not to.

You can park bear there and see for yourself!

city/government starts projects and no one follows up.

Check on yourselves after you make these decisions, you would have known years ago if you had. Surely the police
know, open your eyes and ears!

The guy getting your monthly check didn’t give a crap, it’s not his problem.

Linda Gasper

Sent from my iPhone



